
Hello, 
 
My name is Sabrina Collins and I am the Academic Vice President of SGA.  
 
The only item I would like to report at the meeting is as follows: 
 
I am currently looking for students interested in serving on various academic 
committees as a representative of SGA. In the past, not all academic units have 
received the same amount of representation. This upcoming year, I would like to 
appoint more students from units such as the Kent School, the School of Music, and 
various post-undergraduate programs. Please let me know if there are active students 
you know of who may be interested in filling one of these roles.  
 
Best, 
 
Sabrina Collins 
 


